Louis,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter thanking your for the service you provided.
We bought a house with a short lead time and needed a quality inspection quickly. Home
Sweet Home Inspection was able to meet our needs. From the initial friendly discussion
regarding prices and availability to the final quality inspection report, the experience with
Home Sweet Home was tremendous. Most importantly we appreciated the time

you spent showing us how to care for our new home and places where we could improve
the house without spending a great deal of money.

We will not hesitate to recommend your services to our friends in need and feel
confident that you will continue to provide excellent service.

Sincerely,
Cecilia M. Shea



